LOTTERY.

August 29, 2017

Todd Colquitt

Director of Business Advocacy
Common Sense Initiative Office
77 South High Street

30™ Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  CSIResponse

Dear Mr. Colquitt:

The Ohio Lottery Commission has received the response of the Common Sense Initiative Office
to proposed rules OAC 3770:2-6-02, 3770:2-6-03, and 3770:2-6-04. Since the response

contained no recommended changes to the proposed rule package, it is the intent of the Ohio
Lottery Commission to file the rule package with JCARR.

Very truly yours,

C¥

Charles A. LoPresti
Assistant Legal Counsel

CAL:ctj
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